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• 12/9 monthly meeting with MCPS CTO. Discussed were: the Naviance data breach and possible alternative platforms that are more secure; the work we are doing with the CTO on revisions to the persona mobile device carrying/usage policy; how to accommodate parents who are uncomfortable with wifi radiation in the classroom.

• 12/12 Meeting with Chief Academic Officer and team to discuss appropriate use of screens and digital tools for instruction and homework.

• 12/6 Meeting with OFSE to discuss bullying/cyberbullying.

• Confirmed Screenagers event at Ridgeview MS in Gaithersburg Feb. 4, 2020 @ 7PM. All welcome.

